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‘There	is	no	fee	for	exhibitions		
All	artwork	is	insured	as	'contents'	within	our	own	insurance	coverage.	it	would	be	helpful	if	
you	provided	us	with	a	listing	of	works	and	your	own	estimated	values.	 

If	you	are	interested	in	selling	artwork	at	the	club,	please	provide	your	own	placards	with	
artwork	information	and	prices.	 

We	have	a	20%	commission	on	art	sales.	The	artist	must	supply	bank	details	to	allow	direct	
deposit	of	80%	of	sales	to	the	artist	at	the	conclusion	of	the	exhibition	 

Openings	are	easiest	on	Thursday	and	Friday	evenings,	as	the	Club	volunteers	are	already	
scheduled	to	operate	the	Club	and	tend	the	bar.	Many	artists	in	the	past	have	installed	
exhibitions	on	Thursday	and	held	openings	the	next	night	(Friday).	 

Openings	scheduled	for	other	days	will	need	more	lead	time	to	schedule	available	Club	
volunteers.	 

Openings	on	Thursday	evenings:	Please	note	that	there	are	other	groups	(GRUB	Ukulele	band,	
writers‘	groups,	etc.)	having	weekly	meetings	in	other/adjoining	rooms.	Some	artists	have	
enjoyed	the	additional	activity,	interest	and	ambient	music	that	these	groups	provide.	 

Openings	on	Friday	evenings:	Please	note	that	The	Goulburn	Club	schedules	music	events	to	
begin	at	7:30	on	most	Friday	evenings.	Openings	can	be	scheduled	earlier	in	the	evening	if	that	
suits	the	artists.	Music	events	typically	occur	in	the	Durack	room,	so	the	Gallery	room	and	
Gallery	Annex	are	free	to	continue	with	art	exhibition	openings.	Openings	and	concerts	can	run	
concurrently	and	sometimes	become	a	wonderful	mix	of	events	and	audiences.	Artists	and	
coordinators	are	advised	to	check	with	the	Club's	music	booking	coordinator	
(music@goulburnclub.com.au)	to	avoid	conflicts	when	smaller	musical	events	may	be	booked	to	
occur	in	the	gallery	room.	 

The	artist	generally	supplies	the	nibblies	and	we	supply	up	to	4	bottes	of	white	and	red	wine	
(usually	2	bottles	each	of	house	red	and	white).	Then	it	is	‘purchase	at	the	bar‘	as	per	usual.	 

Artists	may	arrange	for	musicians	to	provide	ambient	entertainment	for	their	event.	Please	
advise	the	Goulburn	Club	if	this	is	being	arranged.	Musicians	at	art	openings	will	not	receive	
payment	from	the	Goulburn	club	for	their	performance.	The	Goulburn	club	may	advise	against	
additional	ambient	music	if	the	event	is	scheduled	on	a	night	with	other	(louder)	music	acts	
scheduled	to	perform,	as	it	may	result	in	unpleasant	dissonance.	.	 

Artists	wishing	to	write	a	brief	media	announcement	and	description	of	the	Exhibition	and	
Opening	may	do	so.	Artists	must	send	these	to	the	Goulburn	Club‘s	exhibitions	coordinator.	It	
may	then	be	edited	for	length	and	content.	Artists	and	coordinators	may	work	together	to	send	
announcements	to	local	media	(Goulburn	Post,	Tourist	Info	centre,	related	websites	and	social	
media,	etc.).	Hannah	Neale	on	0447	791	338	at	the	Goulburn	Post	is	our	usual	local	press	
contact.	 

art@goulburnclub.com.au	 


